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MEMORANDUM

TO: Paul R, Rakosky
Director, Department of Finance and Managemeant

FROM: Greg J. Davies
Director, Department of Public Utilities

DATE Aprii 18, 2012
SUBJECT: Recommendation for: SA004298 — Truck Bodies

The Purchasing Office opened formal bids on March 20" 2012 for the purchase and instaliation of two (2)
ufility bodies, one (1) One Ton Dump body and one (1) stake body. Three (3) bids were received.

After review of the bids, the Division of Sewerage and Drainage recommends an award be made for all
items to the lowest, responsive and responsible bidder K. E. Rose Co. (31-1233819) in the total amount
of $54,300.00. The bid from KE Rose indicates an OD 85" which means to the outside dimensions. The
bid from Ace indicates that they bid 83" but with the rub rail the total inches is 95" (or ouside dimension).
The legistation will be processed by the Director of Public Utiiities.

Should you have any questions, piease contact Debbie loia at 645-6276.

Pc: DJ Chapman
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